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Docket No. 50-295
Docket No. 50-304

Mr. Dennis L. Farrar
Director of Nuclear Licensing
Commonwealth Edison Company
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690

Dear Mr. Farrar:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated August 3,1984, which
submitted Revision 13 to the " Zion Station Security Plan" under the
provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p).

We have reviewed the changes and have determined that they are consistent
with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p) and are therefore acceptable.

The enclosures to your letter contain Safeguards Information of a type
specified in 10 CFR 73.21 and are being withheld from public disclosure.

Sincerely,

W. L. Axelson, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and

Safeguards Branch

cc: See Attached List

bec: NMSS/SGPR-
NRR/SSPB
SG Case File: 0500029506WA
SG Inspector File: Belanger
SG Reviewer File
NRR Docket File

SCrO/
8408200345 840814
PDR ADOCK 05000295 ,QF PDR a

Y {'J

II :II RI I13

r \ }'Jg
e /sv eed Chb sot mos- elso

_



p- - - -

. , .

L1,

!.]
Commonwealth' Edison Company- 2 AUG14 IS84

' ZION
~

.Mr. Dennis L.'Farrar
Director of Nuclear Licensing-
Commonwealth Edison Company
P. : 0. - Box 767 -
Chicago, Illinois' 60690

~

cc: Robert J. Vollen, Esquire
109: North Dearborn Street
Chicago, Illinois 60602-

-Dr. Cecil Lue-Hing
Director of Research and_ Development
Metropolitan Sanitary District

.of Greater Chicago
100 East Erie Street
Chicago,-Illinois 60611

Mr._Phillip P. Steptoe
Isham, Lincoln and Beale
Counselors at Law
Three First National Plaza
51st Floor
Chicago, Illinois 60602

Susan N. Sekuler, Esquire
Assistant Attorney General
Environmental Control Division
188 West Randolph Street, Suite 2315
Chicago, Illinois 60601

Resident Inspector
Zion Nuclear Power Plant
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
105 Shiloh Blvd.
Zion, Illinois 60099

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director _
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555


